SPECIAL NOTE AS TO EMERGENCY REGULATION 6C2R-ER12-1

The FSU Board of Trustees initially authorized Notice of Regulation proposals on June 7,
2012 and these Regulations and Notice, 6C2R-ER12-1 and 6C2R-2.024 were posted June
11, 2012. On June 21, 2012, The Florida Board of Governors met and approved a 13
percent increase in the differential tuition rather than the 15 percent reflected in the
Emergency Regulation and proposed Amendment. The emergency Regulation remains in
effect, legally subject to this reduction. The relevant Notice of this Emergency regulation
may be viewed in the Archived Notices. A new Amendment to Regulation 6C2R-2.024,
Tuition and Fees, has been posted to reflect this change in the differential tuition.



